
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Suppliers, 
 
As part of our ongoing efforts to improve efficiency and service quality, we have recently 
completed our LTL (Less Than Truckload) Request for Proposal process. Based on the 
results, we have decided to implement a new LTL Routing Guide with updated carrier 
routings. 
 
Effective Date: March 3, 2025 
 
Action Required: 
 

• Review the updated Routing Guide found on the Supplier Portal under Form 
Type: Transportation.  

• Ensure all shipments align with the new carrier assignments and rates. 
o This change is crucial for maintaining high service standards and cost-

effectiveness. 
• Follow the routing instructions included in the Routing Guide. 

 
If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact our 
logistics team at dan.ryan@hdsupply.com. We appreciate your cooperation and support 
during this transition. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dan Ryan 
Sr. Manager, Transportation, HD Supply 

mailto:dan.ryan@hdsupply.com

